

Tuesday, 17 December 2019

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,

RE: PARENT PERMISSION TO WATCH A PG RATED MOVIE

On Thursday 19th December 2019 the students of 2JZ and 2LR will be watching **The Christmas Chronicles.** This movie is rated PG.

As this is a PG movie, we require parental permission for your child to participate.

Please sign the slip below if you **do not** want your child to watch this movie.

Kind Regards

Mr James Zygmunt and Mr Liam Rylance **Year Two Teaching Team**

'The Christmas Chronicles'

I <u>do not</u> give permission for my child to watch 'The Christmas Chronicles'	
Student's Name:	
Parent's Signature:	